
 

IATA side event on the occasion of the ICAO World Aviation Forum 

Date:   Tuesday 21st November, 2017 

Time: 08:00-09:00 

Title:  Looking to the Future: Aviation in 2035 

Are we ready? 

Agenda 

08:00 - 08:05 Welcome & Introduction Adefunke Adeyemi 

08:05 - 08:50 Future Trends Workshop AA 

08:50 - 09:00 Q&A All 
 

 

The International Air Transport Association (IATA)  

cordially invites you to the IATA side event on the occasion of the  

ICAO World Aviation Forum:  
 

Looking to the Future: Aviation in 2035 

Are we ready? 

Tuesday, 21 November, 2017 

8:00a.m. – 9:00a.m. 

Ogun and Nasarawa Meeting Rooms (Floor 002) 

Transcorp Hilton Abuja 

 

In June, 2017, IATA published a foresight study on how aviation could be affected by 

trends in economics, politics, technology, society and the environment over the next 20 

years. The session will provide an overview of key themes and questions raised in the 

report. It will also provide an opportunity to discuss the greatest risks and challenges for 

aviation in the future and how we can collaborate as industry and governments to 

address them today. 

Participants will have the opportunity to interact with industry experts and government 

colleagues. Please RSVP to peterst@iata.org if you would like to attend.  


